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Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

                                             Check out “Stolen Vessels” at 

                                      www.pacificmarineinvestigations.com 

                        RECOVERED 
                    1994 Invader Reef Runner 183 

Members of the Vancouver Police Marine Unit have recovered the 
stand up console and other parts of an Invader Reef Runner from a 
residence in Surrey.  

The investigation identified the vessel as being stolen from 
Richmond BC in July 2007. The hull was located “dumped” roadside 
by Surrey RCMP.  Please delete Invader Reef Runner 183 “Stolen 
Bulletin” from your files.     
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